
 
 
August 17, 2024 

 

Community Pool Closure Notice 
 

Dear Residents, 

 

We regret to inform you that our community pool will be closed 

until further notice. This closure is necessary due to a missing 

drain cover at the bottom of the pool. As per Hunt County pool 

regulations, we are required to have this component in place 

before the pool can be reopened. 

Our vendor placed an order for the replacement part this morning, 

and we are currently awaiting its delivery. We understand the 

inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience as we 

work to resolve this matter promptly. 

We will provide an update as soon as the replacement has been 

installed and the pool is ready for use again. Thank you for your 

understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

Essex Association Management  

On behalf of the Verandah HOA  


